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BLUE JASMINE

DWIGHT
You have a son?

JASMINE
Yes, I have a son. Well, he’s, 
biologically, he’s not my son. 
He’s, um, my step-

DWIGHT
Hal’s suicide.

JASMINE
Look, I can explain it all later.

DWIGHT
Mmmm hmmmm.

JASMINE
Why don’t we just.

DWIGHT
Oh, I’m not going in there til you 
tell me what’s going on.

JASMINE
Can we please not get into this on 
the street.

DWIGHT
I wanna know what’s going on.

JASMINE
I know. We’ll just go somewhere 
quiet where we can talk.

DWIGHT
Alright. Well, let’s get in the 
car.

JASMINE
Please don’t talk to me like that.

DWIGHT
Come on, Get in the car. Okay.

JASMINE
I don’t like your tone of voice.



In the car.

DWIGHT
Of course, we can’t get married. 
You lied to me. 

JASMINE
Oh, no.

DWIGHT
Up and down the line. 

JASMINE
No. No. No. I wanted to tell you 
the truth.

DWIGHT
What are you delusional?

JASMINE
I just thought it would ruin 
everything.

DWIGHT
Did you think I wouldn’t eventually 
find out? What were you thinking?

JASMINE
I don’t know what I was thinking. I 
don’t know. That everything 
happened in the past and you and I 
loved each other and that- 

DWIGHT
What?

JASMINE
We would get married-

DWIGHT
And that what. It would just 
vanish? Didn’t you think that I 
would find out if not today or 
immediately, eventually. Like after 
we were married. Or, or is that 
what you wanted? That you would 
wait until it was too late.

JASMINE
Too late for what? For your future 
plans when you needed the 
appropriate wife.
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DWIGHT
I’m not saying that it wouldn’t 
have been an issue. But that you 
could stand by and deceive me until 
I married you.

JASMINE
Oh, no, no, no. You mean til I 
trapped you is what you mean.

DWIGHT
Your ethical behavior is equal to 
your ex-husband.

JASMINE
I wasn’t deceiving you when I said 
I loved you.

DWIGHT
God, and I found out by chance. It 
was just, it was just by sheer 
chance.

JASMINE
Okay, if it’s over it’s over. I get 
it. You’re not marrying me. I 
brought everyone on myself. I’ve 
only got myself to blame. I did it 
to myself again. As usual. As 
usual. You. You stupid little 
French whore.

DWIGHT
I have no idea what you’re talking 
about. I’m taking you home.

JASMINE
Let me out of the car.

DWIGHT
What?

JASMINE
Let me out of the car.

DWIGHT
Don’t be ridiculous.

JASMINE
Can you just please let me out of 
the car.

DWIGHT
How are you going to get home?
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JASMINE
I’m not going home. 

DWIGHT
How are you going to get home?

JASMINE
Let me out of the car. Let me out 
of the car.
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